
 
 

13
th
 October 2015 

 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Addition of Clip Supply 
 
This is a 90 days PCN. 
 
Due to significant increases in demand for fuse clips, it has become necessary to add additional 
sources in order to maintain supply and lead-times in accordance with customer requirements.  
 
As such, we have developed additional supply capacity and we will be phasing in the use of 
components from this additional capacity starting from the 12

th
 January 2016. This will be a 

running change in production. 
 
In order to aid in tracking, identical parts may be marked with or without the letter “H”. 

 
This will only affect the parts listed in the attached spreadsheet.  
 
Please let us know, should you require any support or have any further queries. 
 
 
Best Regards; 
Ben Zheng 
Global Product Manager 
Electronics Business Unit 
Suzhou Littelfuse OVS Ltd. 
+86 0512 67613189 (2345) 
Bzheng@Littelfuse.com 
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